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YEAR 6 NEWS 

 
Maths 

In maths, we are really focusing on 
equalising/beating our previous score 
in arithmetic tasks. We will continue to 

reward students who demonstrate 
aspiration and determination. 

 
There will be lots of 1:1 work 
completed and small group 

intervention. 

 
 

Science 
This half-term we will be exploring the 

life and works of some notable 
scientists: Stephen Hawking, 

Alexander Fleming & Alan Turing. 
 

 

 
 

 
Homework 

All homework continues to be set from 
workbooks. Tasks will be set on a 

Wednesday and must be completed 
and returned to school for Wednesday. 
Pupils who do not complete homework 

will attend homework club at 
dinnertime.  

 
All students also have weekly access to 

the school library to choose quality, 
chapter books to read independently. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We would just like to say a 
huge well done to all the 

children for the continued 
effort that they are putting 

into their school work. 

 
 
 

Thank you for all of your support and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to 
ask. 
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Date and time to fo 
 
 

 

This half term we will be reading 
The Explorer by Katherine Rundell. 
If children have this book at home 
they are welcome to bring it in and 

read along. 
 

 

 

English 
This half term we will be 

continuing to prepare for our 
SATs in May. The children will 
be practising comprehension 

and grammar questions to 
ensure that they feel as 

confident as possible in the 
tests. 

 
In addition, we will be writing a 

narrative inspired by an 
animation and exploring the 

dramatic events of the 
Shakespeare play, ‘Macbeth’. 

 

PE 
Children should continue to come to 

school in trainers and joggers or 
shorts on their PE day. Our PE days 

are Wednesday & Friday afternoons. 

 
 

 

Geography 
This half term in Geography we are 
looking at the events of WW2. As 

part of this we will be going on a trip 
to the Imperial War Museum North. 

 

Notable Dates 
Skipping Workshop = Monday 22nd 
April 
Trip to Imperial War Museum = 
Monday 20th May 
SATs Week – Week beginning 13th 
May 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

SATS Timetable: 
Mon 13th May:  
SPaG Paper 1 
SPaG Paper 2 
Tue 14th May:  
Reading Paper 
Wed 15th May:  
Maths Paper 1  
Maths Paper 2 

Thurs 16th May:  
Maths Paper 3 


